
October 2020

Dear Parents,

                      Aslaam-u-Aliakum, we are writing this letter to inform you that the 
management and the education committee have decided to restart all Quranic 
classes at Al Hassan Education Centre. The management committee and the board 
of trustees met to review the standards of teaching and learning, overall quality of 
the provision and timings for the classes including payment of fees etc.

In the meeting some decisions have been made to improve the standards of our 
teaching and learning, and also to provide your child the best Islamic learning 
environment. Please see the details of these decisions below;

Admission Fee No Admission fee for any New or Returning student
Class Size 15-20 Maximum
Class Duration 90 Minutes daily (weekday or weekend)
Number of days 5 days a week Monday to Friday (in some cases 7 days a week)
Fee per child beginners £5.00 per week (Monday-Friday)
Fee per child- 
Nazra/Para

£8.00 per week (Monday-Friday, 5 days) + £2 for Saturday- Sunday

Fee per child- Hifaz £10.00 per week (Monday-Friday,5 days) no fee for Saturday- Sunday
Fee per child Weekend only- Saturday-Sunday- £4.00
Fee Concession Fee concession is available; however, parents need to apply for it.
Up to two children  Pay 100% fee for all categories
Third child or any 
subsequent child

75% Fee (25% fee concession for child number 3,4 or 5.  Fee 
concession will not be granted automatically.

If you have any questions or queries, or would like to register your child for the 
Islamic education at Al Hassan Centre/ Masjid-e-Quba, please contact these people.

Hafiz Mohammed Hassan sahib- 07967831520

Hafiz Mohammad Hanif sahib- 07392376788

Qari Arfi sahib- 07552223689

We thank you in advance for your support and cooperation with Al Hassan Centre 
and Majid-e-Quba.

Yours sincerely,

Management Committee.


